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NEW COASTAL ENGINEERING CONDITION STUDY SHOWS 
HISTORIC LIMESTONE REVETMENT CAN BE SAVED AT 

PROMONTORY POINT, BURNHAM PARK, CHICAGO

Promontory Point Conservancy will be releasing its coastal engineers’ 
condition study of Promontory Point’s historic limestone revetment 
that demonstrates that the revetment functions satisfactorily as 
storm damage and shoreline protection right now, can be retained 
and repaired, and, if repaired and maintained, has another 86 - or 
more - years of service.

Speakers include: State Senator Robert Peters, Alderman Desmon 
Yancy, Landmarks Illinois, Preservation Chicago, Friends of the Parks 
and others

We will have copies of our condition study available and will be happy 
to discuss its findings with you. Free Save the Point Again! tshirts, 
bumper stickers and buttons.

THURSDAY, APRIL 4 10:00 AM 
THE PROMONTORY (CLUB)

5311 S LAKE PARK AVE. WEST
ALL ARE WELCOME
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